
 
 
Hello Parents, 
 
Thank you to everyone who fundraised in our Fall fundraiser! We fundraised almost 
$6000 to go towards the playground expansion project!!  
 
As we continue to fundraise and help offset the costs of the playground expansion project, 
we are going to have 2 more incredible fundraisers; Widynowski’s Sausage House and 
Jacqueline Gardens!  
 
Let’s have a little fun with this fundraiser! We are challenging each classroom to fundraise 
their hearts out! The winning class with the most overall sales, will be awarded with a 
Pizza Party that will be donated by the MBE school council. There will be 2 winning 
classrooms, one for the Widynowski’s fundraiser and one for the Jacqueline Gardens 
fundraiser.  
 
These fundraisers will run from March 3rd to 25th, and will be paper orders only. We 
accept exact cash (preferred) or cheque payments (no change is given) for orders. Please 
note there will be a $30 NSF fee if cheques are returned and your order will be cancelled. 
Please make cheques payable to Mary Bergeron Fundraising Society. 
 
Order forms for each fundraiser are attached.  
 
All packages are due back to the school on or before Tuesday, March 25th  and MUST 
INCLUDE CHILDS NAME AND CLASS. NO late orders will be accepted. 
 
Please mark your calendar as all orders must be picked up on Thursday, May 8th at Mary 
Bergeron School in the front foyer between 11 am and 2 pm. We do not have fridge space 
to keep your orders cold, so please pick up as early as possible. If you cannot pick up that 
day, please make arrangement for someone to pick up for you. Please keep an eye on our 
MBE Facebook Parent Page for any updates.  
 
Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions or concerns @ 
mbefundcomm@gmail.com 
 
Sincerely, 
 
The MBE Fundraising Committee 
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